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Scottish Showcase 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

On Wednesday 25th January, pupils in P1-P7 will be taking part in a Scottish Showcase. Each class will 

have the chance to perform a Scottish themed artistic piece (poem, sone etc.) on stage.  

 

We would love to invite you to come along and support the pupils. There will be two shows, one at 

9.30am and one 1.30pm. Entry to the hall will be from 9.15am and 1.15pm.  Due to limited space in 

the hall, 1 ticket per family will be available in the first instance, with any spares being made 

available later.  

 

Please complete the tear off slip below and return it to the school office if you wish to reserve your 

ticket. If we could have the slip below returned to us by Friday 13th January, extra tickets will be 

allocated on Monday 16th January at 9am on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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